
 

Mount Merapi Newsletter 

Attendance: 

Our class attendance has improved greatly over recent weeks. We have a 

competition with Midnight Garden- the other year 4 class- to see who can win 

each week. We haven’t quite beaten them yet. Come on Mount Merapi! 

Masks and Collection: 

Please ensure that children wear a mask when they line up in the morning and 

can therefore, wear them again in the afternoon. During the afternoon pick up, 

parents must collect children from inside the playground and not wait outside 

the gate. 

Home learning: 

This term’s topic homework grid provides children with a variety of 

opportunities to engage in our Roman topic as well as tackling one of the 50 

things the National Trust suggests children should attempt before they are 12. 

Our homework grid has been sent home and is available on the school website. It 

is also vitally important that children have the opportunity to read aloud with an 

adult. This will develop their fluency, reading comprehension, vocabulary and 

writing. Some children have received dojos for the high number of reads visible 

in their reading record.  

Next week: 

Next week is anti-bullying week. As a school, we will be discussing the idea of 

bullying and how we can make the school, the classroom and other areas of the 

community a safer and more pleasant place. 

Photos from our science experiment this week: 

   

 


